
My transition book 

 
I am going to be in Year 2 when I go back 

to school in September. 

 

My Classroom is going to be called 

 Holly Class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mrs Stapleton and Mrs Livingstone are my 

teachers. They are very kind and caring. 

 

 

This is Mrs Harris, a learning Support 

Assistant who will work in my class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is my new classroom. We will be 

learning about dinosaurs, the rainforest 

and Kings and Queens in Year 2.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will have a tray where you will keep 

your work. 

 



You will have a peg in the classroom to hang 

your coat, PE bag etc on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These are the toilets and sinks that we use in 

Year 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is the school hall where we have 

assemblies, eat our lunch and sometimes do PE.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will use the area outside the classroom 

door as well as the Forest area and Gazebo 

to do some of your outdoor learning. 

 

 

 

 

 



In Year 2 you will have special jobs to do 

around the school – these will be things 

like delivering the fruit to the classes; 

putting out the chairs for assembly; 

keeping the library areas tidy. 

  

In Year 2 there are after school clubs that 

you can go to. These might include - 

   

 football                                 tennis 

 

 

 

golf 

       



At the end of the day Mrs Stapleton or Mrs 

Livingstone will take you to the main 

entrance to go home. 

 


